1236 Concord Street • San Diego, California 92106 • Telephone (714) 224-8340

March 16, 1972

Dear Don:

Are you going to have a little free time in June? If so, one of my colleagues and I would like to bring up our collection of Paleo-Indian stone from our China Lake mapping project for your appraisal. I know we can learn a lot from you; and I believe you will be interested in so large a collection of Paleo materials from a single, finite area. We'll have about 1000 artifacts and double that many flakes.

We continue to map, record and collect each weekend and are waiting with our fingers crossed to see whether the National Geographic Society gives us a continuation grant.

How is Evelyn? Improving, I hope. Please give her my love.

Very best to both,

P.S. If we get an affirmative answer from you, I'll let you know right away when Carol and her family plan to drive up. Her folks live in Idaho.